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Last Sunday (9/12) we had our Zen Curry Cup at my house with around 17 youth and young adults 

playing Super Smash Bros and board games. 

 

We had two of my co-workers from Zen Curry attend and one of them brought along a friend. It was a big 

success and everyone had a great time. 

 

For next month's Zen Curry Cup I would like to use the Cheon Hwa Gung to host the tournament on 10/3 

after service. 

 

Ideally I would like to start registration and setting up around 12 pm and start the actual tournament 

around 1 pm. I am planning on having board games as well to invite other CARP kids and young adults 

who don't have interest in competing. 

 

From, 

 

Torao Ota 


